September 24th, 2021
Happy Friday Stober Families,

Coming up this Tuesday is our Renovation Celebration! We truly hope that everyone will join us
to celebrate our building renovation and please invite your neighbors! Food will be provided by
Stober PTA and we are excited to enjoy live music by Denver band, The Ghost of Joseph Buck,
featuring Stober parent, Stephanie Schooley. Additionally, our 5th graders will be providing
guided tours of the building. We look forward to seeing everyone Tuesday from 5:30-7:00.

Please share this information with your neighbors!
Renovation Celebration Flyer

Coming Up:

September 28-Renovation Celebration 5:30-7:00pm
October 1-October Count Day

October 7-No School-Teacher Professional Learning Day
October 8-No School-Fall Break

October 13-PIE & PTA Meetings 6-8pm

October 14-Dine to Donate @ Freddy’s 4-8pm

October 19 & 21-Fall Conferences

Covid Dashboard

Jeffco has reinstated the Covid Dashboard this year, so that families can view the number of
Covid cases occurring in schools. It can be accessed from our homepage, or | have linked it
here:

https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/cms/one.aspx?pageld=16574829

After-School Enrichments

Don't forget to register for our After-School Enrichments. Registration for Robotics & Coding,
and Disc Golf as well as ALL scholarship applications need to be received by Monday, September
27th. Registration for Sweet Ridge Art, Talk to the Camera and Mad Science do not have a
deadline. Our first session will begin the week of October 11th, and end the week of November
19th. Information can be found on the Stober website under Clubs and Programs and
After-School Enrichments, we have provided the link below. In addition a flier was sent home
last week in Friday Folders. Please note some important changes to the registration process.

**We are still waiting on registration information for Sweet Ridge Art, as soon as we have it, we
will let families know, and post it on the After-School Enrichments webpage linked below.**

1. We have moved to an online scholarship application and registration process for all clubs.


https://www.canva.com/design/DAEo-8yHFzA/siPVA3Rd3z1HR0g8-8e5mQ/watch?utm_content=DAEo-8yHFzA&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/cms/one.aspx?pageId=16574829

2. Due to limited space in our teacher-run clubs, (Robotics & Coding and Disc Golf) we will be
utilizing a lottery process rather than the first come first serve process we have used in the
past.

3. Payment for Robotics & Coding and Disc Golf will be collected after notification of selection.

To register and for more information, please click the link below, or you may scan the QR code
located on the flier sent home in Friday Folders.

https://stober.jeffcopublicschools.org/cms/One.aspx?portalld=1034352&pageld=2733752

5th Grade Yearbook Club

Registration for our exclusive 5th Grade Yearbook Club is open! If you are interested in joining,
please make sure to click the flyer below for more information and to register. As a reminder,
this club will be maxed at 10 students, we will determine placement using a lottery system. Any
students not selected will be placed on a waitlist. If you have any questions, don'’t hesitate to
contact Ms. Kandi or Mrs. Eck.

Yearbook Club Flyer

News from PTA
Upcoming PTA Events!

October 22: Stober Family Outdoor Movie Night — FREE!
October 23: Fall Festival and Pumpkin Patch
Stober Gear Store Coming mid-October

More details coming soon!

Yearbook
Pre-purchase your 21/22 Stober Yearbook by September 30th to receive 10% off. Every

yearbook purchased will receive two free customizable pages, click the link below to order. If
you have any questions, please feel free to call the office. Note: Orders for the yearbook will go
through TreeRing and are NOT included in fees in Jeffco Connect.
https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079

Important Health Reminder

This is a reminder to all families to please utilize the symptom screener linked here if you are
unsure whether or not to send your child to school. Any students showing symptoms will be sent
home. This is the current district policy, as we are working hard to keep everyone healthy. If you
take your child for a Covid test, they must stay home until you have received a negative test
result.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rM77eLlnivcOuogv0zyOpXXtin Y-FREN/view



https://stober.jeffcopublicschools.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=1034352&pageId=2733752
https://www.canva.com/design/DAEqrmTJ_TM/k-uPwrI_nXmHP-JiSdhrCA/view?utm_content=DAEqrmTJ_TM&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rM77eLlnivcOuoqv0zy0pXXtjnY-fREN/view

Lastly, | want to thank everyone who joined us at Chipotle last week for Dine to Donate! Thank
you for your support!

Thank You,

Anne DiCola



